
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Residents  

 

Please be advised that Lift H116 (Block C) and Lift H115 (Block B) are out of 

service. We have reported this to Wandsworth Borough Council and we 

hope that the engineers will be on Site as soon as possible. 

 
For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

 

Estate Office Staff 


